[bookmark: _GoBack]From: jurate kambleviciute  
Sent: 21 June 2018 08:21
To: Planning; Andrew Lewis
Subject: ref:18/00825/Hybrid 

Dear Sirs,

I am writing with a reference above.We are residents in Somerton and are concern of traffic volumes via Somerton as it is. With the new 1175 dwellings +297 we will without doubt see an increase in traffic volumes and speeds through the village and surrounding roads. We  request s106 funds for Somerton Traffic calming. Roads in Somerton has no pavements, I go for walk with my 2 year daughter daily and we have to walk on a main road with cars zoomong past and the volumes keep increases. Traffic calming is a must before something seriuos will happen in our beautiful village.
Many thanks for your consideration.

Jurate Kambleviciute
1 Aston View
Somerton
OX25 6NH


